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Mark Your Calendars:

Thursday, June 20: PAC End-of-Year Night Out

Hello, King George Parents!

We are almost at the end of the 2023-2024 school year!
Congratulations to our graduating grade 12 class and best of
luck in their future endeavors! PAC would like to express
gratitude to everyone who was able to donate or contribute
their time this year for various fundraisers and organizing
Guest Speaker Series which we will be continuing into the
next school year; to all teachers and school staff—BIG
thanks for all your support! With everyone’s help and
through various fundraising initiatives such as Direct Appeal,
KG Raffle, Pizza Lunch, Calendars, Purdy’s, Pub Night and
Snowflakes, we were able to raise $8,190 this school year,
which is enough funds to support installation of the water
fountain on the 2nd floor. Construction is planned for early
next school year. The Yearbooks will be available for a pick
up at the end of the year at the school office.

PAC’s End-of-Year Social Night Out
Thursday, June 20 at 8 PM
Tap & Barrel Olympic Village
Join KG PAC to celebrate the end of the school year and
watch the sunset at Tap & Barrel Olympic Village. We were
able to secure happy hour prices at 8 pm. Everyone is
welcome!

Next General Zoom PAC Meeting
September 2024, date TBD!

Fundraising Total: $8,190
Huge thanks to all who were able to donate!

Join PAC EXEC Team: Several
Positions are Open!
If you would like to join PAC next school year please reach
out to us at KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com. Open PAC
positions are Treasurer, Secretary, Newsletters Marketing
and Fundraising Coordinator. Members-at-Large are always
welcome to join for contributing on an occasional or
part-time basis. We will be nominating for the above
positions in September 2024 during our first meeting. BIG
THANKS to Amber, our Treasurer and to Kateryna, our
Secretary for their priceless volunteering work in the last two
years, we will miss you!

KG PAC is on Facebook
Join King George Secondary School community here:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/609729917550979

DPAC
For more information and parent resources check out your
District PAC website, and sign up for their newsletter at
http://vancouverdpac.org

Yours truly,
King George Secondary Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)
Supporting King George Academics, Athletics, Clubs and Activities

PAC Execs - Chair: Catherine Reid, Treasurer: Amber McElroy,
Secretary: Kateryna Visotskii, Design & Marketing: Julia Kaplun
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